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Subject: ELS Foster Iftar – Thursday March 27, 2025 

 

Dear ELSian Family,  

At The Egyptian Schools we truly believe that we are stronger together! 

WE are so excited to announce that we have opened ticket sales for the 4th ANNUAL ELS 

FOSTER IFTAR scheduled for Thursday March 27, 2025.  This event is open to students from 

grades 4-12. 

The Egyptian Schools will host Awlady Orphanage and others on our campus for IFTAR and 

post iftar activities.  The event will include a meal from a local restaurant, telematches, face 

painting, mural coloring, inflatable games and slides, entertainment, a giveaway bag for our 

guests and more!!  

Price will be 350LE that includes a meal for our student and an orphan.  

100% of the funds collected are being used to ensure our guests have a wonderful evening with us! 

Over the past two years we were completely overwhelmed by the positive response to this event 

so please note that SPACES ARE INCREDIBLY LIMITED SO BUY YOUR TICKET NOW!!! 

Please find below more details about the event: 

Date: Thursday March 27, 2025 

Time: 5:30 – 8:30 

Price: 350 LE 

Students eligible: Grades 4 – 12 

(Note – Students cannot stay after school. No transportation will be provided.) 

More information will be sent to participating students soon!  

**For those interested in donating for the event we will be accepting donations of the following items 

only: 

- Boxes of Individual juice boxes (200ml) 

- Boxes of Small Water (0.60L) 

- Individually wrapped biscuits, chocolates, candies, small gift items, etc. for the give away bags 

- Dessert for the event (to cover the full event) 

- Face paint, crayons, markers, coloring sheets, etc. for the event 

- Non-perishable food items that the school will deliver to the orphanage (ex. oil, rice, sugar, etc.) 

Donated items should be submitted to your floor supervisor. We will not be able to accept any 

other donations than these items but you may contact the orphanage directly.  

M3 b3d akwa!  Can’t wait to share the spirit with our Egyptian Schools family!!! 


